
 

 
December 19, 2019 
 
 
 
Dave Crimp, PE 
Clearwater Engineering 
38934 Marys River Road 
Blodgett, OR 97326 
 
 
Re: Water Tanks Replacement Projects (PR#62-2016) 
 CHR District Improvement Co (PWS ID#00600) 
 Final Approval 
  
  
Dear Mr. Crimp: 
 
Thank you for your submittal to the Oregon Health Authority’s Drinking Water Services 
(DWS) of the completed Request for Project Update form we received on December 17, 2019.  
On December 19, 2019 you also provided the as-built plans and a copy of your letter 
addressing the conditions in the Conditional Approval letter Carrie Gentry sent dated June 6, 
2016.  The project is granted Final Approval and the facilities may be placed into service. 
 
The project included replacement of the water system’s two existing reservoirs with two new 
50,000-gallon Aquastore glass lined bolted steel reservoirs installed on the same site as the old 
reservoirs at T6S R11W Sec 14 TL1600 as shown below: 
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Thank you for your cooperation during this plan review process and if you have any questions, 
please feel free to call me at (971) 673-0419 or e-mail me at evan.e.hofeld@state.or.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Evan Hofeld, PE 
Regional Engineer 
Drinking Water Services 
 
cc:  Nate Skoglund 

CHR Improvement District 
3370 Ridge Road 

 Otis, OR 97368 
 


